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National S&: pire 

A religion of peace and brother- 

hood, established in Persia $0 years 

age and already represented by many 

hundreds of active centers through- 

out the world, including 70 In the 

United States and Canada, is de- 

serlbed and fllustrated In the Baha’ 
Woarll. thea hlennial International ree. 

ord published by an international 
siaff of editurs under the supervision 
of the National Spiritual Assembly yt 
americin Baha'is. 

The present volume covers the pe- 
thod April, 1226-Apri. 1928, and bears 
the upproval of Shoght Efendi, ap- 
pointed guardian of the Baha’‘t cause 
in the will and testument of 'Abdu'l- 
Baha. 

“For more than SO years,” we read 
In the opening urticle, “ the Baha'l 
cause -us been steadinstly p.esented 
to the world us the expression for 
this age of the same universal spirit 
which In other ages spoke through 
Zoroaster, Muhammada@, the Buddha, 
Moses, Christ, one divine utterance 
and continuvus purpose, giving fortir 
Me and the same message, albeil 
adapted to the condidons and human 
enpacities of cach time, In Baha‘u'l- 
Jah, according to his expifcit text, 
the message of God has heen re- 
¥Yealed to munk!ind in its fullness and 
universality, and the Gaha'l cnuse 
accordingly represents the fulfillment 
of that which was but partially re- 
vented in previous dispensations.” 

The application of this fafth to 
mresent world problenis, secording to 

and government alike: 
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this same stntement of the purpose 
an! principles of the Gaha't tatth. 
vave rise in the isteroretarive ut. 
terances of "AIM t-Bala te oa series 
of principles by which the movement 
fs usually identined: That the 
foundations of a'l religion: gre one: 
thet where relicious belief does nut 
conform with seclence it must he re- 
garded as superstition: that universal 
peace ts the chief object of relicion 

the adopiion 
of an aunxtiary International lan- 
gunge, etc, 

Extracts from the will of “Abdt'l- 
Baha, Inying the basis for a wortkd- 
wide relizious community of Baha'is. 
with elective local, national and in- 
ternation:l administrative baddies 
withauuc 2 professional clergy, are tur 
the first tine published in unyv west- 
ern tongue. The contents of the 
Baha'lt World also Include on outHne 
of Baha'i history, 2 description of the 
last Cavs of ‘Athiu'l-Baha and the 
honors paid by repre-enintives of the 
British and Elestine governments 
and of Christianity. Muhammadanism 
and-the Jewi-h faith at the funeral 
cercinony held at Haifa in’ 192 a 
survér of current Baha'i activitles In 
the East and West, excerpis from 
Baha'l sacred writings. an explhinn- 
tion of present-day administration 
under the Ruardianship of Shoghi Ef- 
tends, grandson of ’.bdu'l-Baha, and 
references to the movement in cur- 
rent literature. 

In addition to articles on cubsects 
and events of snecini Lahn'l interest, 
the volume cuntains a remarkable 
eerie; of photexraphs collected from 
Baha'i centers throughout the world. 
Of purticular polznancy ts that taken 

of the corpses of an entire family 
moertyred‘in Persia some yeurs age. 

The Bahwi World, Psha'l Publish. 
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